CONFIDENTIAL





Treasury Chambers, Parliament Street SW1P 3AG

The Rt Hon David Mellor QC MP Minister for the Arts Office of Arts and Libraries Horse Guards Road London SW1P 3AL

10 September 1990

Dem David

1990 PUBLIC EXPENDITURE: ARTS AND LIBRARIES

I have received your letter of 6 September doubling Richard Luce's bids to £100 million a year.

- Your letter takes no account of the difficult public expenditure position and the economy, or the clear remit from Cabinet, let alone the consequences of the Gulf crisis. £100 million is not as you suggest in your letter a small sum of money.
- 3 There appears to be no point in our meeting since your proposals are quite unrealistic and unacceptable.
- I am copying this letter to the Prime Minister.

NORMAN LAMONT

ELON Por: Rollin Exp Pr45

ď.